
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

SEND Parents’ Coffee Afternoon 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
You are invited to the SEND parents’ coffee hour on either Tuesday 13th February 
2pm-3pm or Wednesday 14th February 2pm-3pm. This is an opportunity to meet the 
SEND team and the new SENDCO in an informal setting with light refreshments. 
Due to high numbers please select which dates you can attend, and we will notify 
you by text of the date allocated. 
 
Please use the link below to let us know your preferred date.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zqaScApP96  
 
Many Thanks 
S Pritchard 
SENDCO 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/zqaScApP96

